
 
 

Governance Structure 
 
All directors of FOR Cardiff are volunteers and do not receive any remuneration for their 
position. Where Director positions need to be filled, the recruitment process analyses the sector 
make-up alongside the skills and abilities of potential directors to support the executive team in 
delivery of the business plan. Interviews take place with interested parties by the Chair with support 
from the Executive Director before recommending appointment to the board by an ordinary 
resolution or by a decision of the directors. 
 
Within the current term of the BID (2016 to 2021) the board is made up of levy-paying businesses 
who are representative of the sector make-up of the city (as outlined in our Business Plan).  The 
chair and vice Chair are elected at the first meeting of the financial year by the current board 
members.   
 
Updates relating to the Board and its composition are communicated as required through our E-
News, newsletter and at our Annual Review in June each year. 
 


